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June 3, 2024

Samuel C Hampsher-Monk
Valencia Pipe Company

Dear Mr. Hampsher-Monk,

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) has received your tank designs. We have
completed our evaluation for the following Valencia septic tanks:

e 1,000 Gallon Model Single Compartment Septic Tank (87-41718)

e 1,000 Gallon Model Two Compartment Septic Tank (87-41720)

e 1,500 Gallon Model Single Compartment Septic Tank (87-41758)

e 1,500 Gallon Model Two Compartment Septic Tank (87-41760).

We have determined that the septic tank designs submitted are compliant. Our evaluation and the certification
by Mr. Barrett Cameron Crook, P.E., Kansas license #24318, confirm that the design of your tanks meets State
of Kansas Requirements listed in Minimum Standards for Design and Construction of On-site Wastewater
Systems, Bulletin 4-2. Please retain this letter as documentation that the above septic tanks are approved by
KDHE for use in Kansas. Use of the septic tanks may also require local approval. Please note that any
changes in design will require re-approval by KDHE.

We encourage you to provide training to contractors installing these tanks to ensure proper installation,
maintenance, and continued tank integrity. Thank you for your cooperation during the certification process.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Adrienne Miller at (785) 296-7165 or e-mail her
at Adrienne.miller@ks.gov.
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Michael Beezhold
Chief, Watershed Management Section
Kansas Department of Health and Environment

cc: Adrienne Miller
Septic tank approval-file



